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Mai Vang

From: Lisa Martin
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 7:19 AM
To: Mai Vang; Nhia Thao
Cc: Richard Kedrowski
Subject: RE: 905 Maryland Ave E

Calling on three days minutes apart does not justify calling many times.  Clearly you can’t leave messages if your calling 
back to back.  As I stated I listened to the voice message that was left for Nhia and it clearly stated the issues had been 
resolved.   
 
Nhia is no longer with the City of St. Paul. 
 
Thanks 
 
 
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2023 8:22 AM 
To: Nhia Thao <Nhia.Thao@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Lisa Martin <lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Richard Kedrowski <Richard.Kedrowski@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: 905 Maryland Ave E 
 
Hi Nhia, 
Lisa forwarded a call from Cal Xiong for above property.  Current owner, Simon Yvain, sent in his record of calls to your 
phone number.  See attached.  Can you check your record once again.  Thanks. 
 
Mai 
 

From: greencaterpillar <greencaterpillar@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2023 11:47 AM 
To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 905 Maryland Ave E 
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 
Hi Mai,  
 
Thanks so much for the help.  We were able to figure out.  I've scanned one of the pages and it shows 7 calls.  I made 
calls to from my phone.  Do you want the other records too? 
 
 
 
On Thu, Mar 16, 2023 at 10:23 AM Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Hello Mr. Yvain, 
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See attached screenshot of how to go to review the history of your calls. 

  

  

Mai Vang 

Pronouns:  She/Her 

City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
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15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 

Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

  

  


